TOWN OF MONROE

Saturday, March 21, 2020 Special Town Board Meeting – Tour of township roads

The tour of township road was brought to order by Chairman Todd Hasse at 1:00 p.m.

Open Meeting notices were posted on March 20, 2020, on the Town of Monroe website, at the Monroe Town Hall and Recycling Center.

Board members present: Todd Hasse, Chad Spotts, Mike Lambert

Other attendees: Jeff Lanz

Looked at all 37 miles of township roads and reviewed for 2020 work orders.

The meeting was adjourned at 3:30 p.m.

Peggy Murphy, Clerk/Treasurer